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The Essence of Self-Realization 2009-08-16
yogananda was one of the most significant
spiritual teachers of the 20th century since
his classic autobiography of a yogi was first
published in 1946 its popularity has increased
steadily throughout the world the essence of
self realization is filled with lessons and
stories that yogananda shared only with his
closest disciples this volume offers one of
the most insightful and engaging glimpses into
the life and lessons of a great sage much of
the material presented here is not available
anywhere else
Key to Self-Realization: Paramahansa Yogananda
Collection 2023-12-23 the general purpose of
this collection is to help people recover
health find inner peace and find answers to
essential questions all people are burdened
with the science of religion will give you a
theoretical insight into the connection
between all religions and some universal laws
of spirituality it will show you how you may
apply the general spiritual truths to become
healthier and happier the autobiography of
yogi will teach you about the art of yogi and
meditation through the life story of the
author of these books paramahansa yogananda
reading this book will help you better
understand the truths revealed in the science
of religion as you will follow the author in
his personal spiritual growth finally



scientific healing affirmations give you a
practical tool to master the art of meditation
in your everyday life
Swami Paramahansa Yogananda's Super Advanced
Course 2007-09-01 these are the swami s
complete courses in self realization the
spiritual teachings of paramhansa yogananda i
christian yoga and the hidden truths in st
john s revelation interpreted according to
intuitional experience ii developing response
bringing mental whispers the easiest and
surest method of rousing the spirit in answer
to your demands iii reversing the searchlights
of the senses where is your consciousness
centered in what slums is your soul roaming iv
art of finding true friends of past
incarnations what is friendship v the divine
magnetic diet physical and mental methods for
rejuvenating the body cells and awakening the
latent powers of the mind and the inner forces
of the soul vi installing habits of success
health and wisdom in the mind at will vii
magnetism viii obliterating the malignant
seeds of failure and ill health from the
subconscious mind ix unique concrete
psychological machines or inner devices for
conquering fear anger greed temptation failure
consciousness and inferiority complexes x the
art of super relaxation xi converting the
hands into healing batteries of life force
healing like jesus by the laying on of hands



healing stricken people from a distance xii
esthetic way of developing cosmic
consciousness yogananda emphasized the
underlying unity of the world s great
religions and taught universally applicable
methods for attaining direct personal
experience of god to serious students of his
teachings he introduced the soul awakening
techniques of kriya yoga a sacred spiritual
science originating millenniums ago in india
which had been lost in the dark ages and
revived in modern times by his lineage of
enlightened masters among those whobecame his
students were many prominent figures in
science business and the arts including
horticulturist luther burbank operatic soprano
amelita galli curci george eastman inventor of
the kodak camera poet edwin markham and
symphony conductor leopold stokowski in 1927
he was officially received at the white house
by president calvin coolidge who had become
interested in the newspaper reports of his
activities in the hundred years since the
birth of paramahansa yogananda this world
teacher has come to be recognized as one of
the greatest emissaries to the west of india s
ancient wisdom his life and teachings continue
to be a source of light and inspiration to
people of all races cultures and creeds
Sayings Of Paramahansa Yogananda 2008-01-01
how to awaken and direct it by paramahansa



yogananda how to awaken and direct it offers
profound insights and practical guidance for
harnessing the power of the mind to achieve
self realization and spiritual growth
paramahansa yogananda a renowned spiritual
teacher presents teachings and techniques to
awaken and direct the latent powers of the
mind fostering inner peace spiritual awakening
and personal transformation key aspects of the
book how to awaken and direct it mind power
and consciousness yogananda explores the
immense potential of the human mind and its
connection to consciousness he provides
techniques meditative practices and principles
to harness the mind s power expand awareness
and transcend limiting beliefs unlocking the
inner potential for spiritual growth and self
realization self realization and spiritual
awakening the book guides readers on a journey
of self discovery and spiritual awakening
yogananda shares profound insights into the
nature of the self the purpose of life and the
attainment of higher states of consciousness
he offers practical techniques for cultivating
inner peace love and joy enabling individuals
to live a more fulfilling and purposeful life
integration of eastern wisdom and western
thought yogananda s teachings bridge eastern
spiritual traditions with western perspectives
making his teachings accessible to a wide
range of readers he blends ancient wisdom with



modern insights presenting a holistic approach
to personal growth spirituality and the
integration of mind body and spirit
paramahansa yogananda paramahansa yogananda
born in 1893 in india was a spiritual teacher
and the founder of the self realization
fellowship he introduced the teachings of
kriya yoga to the western world emphasizing
the practice of meditation and the pursuit of
inner realization yogananda s autobiography
autobiography of a yogi has become a spiritual
classic inspiring readers with its profound
insights into the nature of consciousness and
the interconnectedness of all beings yogananda
s teachings continue to guide individuals on a
spiritual path promoting self realization
unity and the attainment of inner peace
Sayings of Paramahansa Yogananda 1980-04-01
conversations with yogananda this is an
unparalleled firsthand account of paramhansa
yogananda and his teachings written by one of
his closest students yogananda is one of the
world s most widely known and universally
respected spiritual masters his autobiography
of a yogi has helped stimulate a spiritual
awakening in the west and a spiritual
renaissance in his native land of india more
than half a century ago in a hilltop ashram in
los angeles california an american disciple
sat at the feet of his master faithfully
recording his words as his teacher had asked



him to do paramhansa yogananda knew this
disciple would carry his message to people
everywhere kriyananda was often present when
yogananda spoke privately with other close
disciples when he received visitors and
answered their questions when he was dictating
and discussing his important writings
yogananda put kriyananda in charge of the
other monks and gave him advice for their
spiritual development in all these situations
kriyananda recorded the words and guidance of
yogananda preserving for the ages wisdom that
would otherwise have been lost and giving us
an intimate glimpse of life with yogananda
never before shared by any other student these
conversations include not only yogananda s
words as he first spoke them but also the
added insight of an intimate disciple who has
spent more than 50 years reflecting on and
practicing the teachings of yogananda through
these conversations yogananda comes alive time
and space dissolve we sit at the feet of the
master listen to his words receive his wisdom
delight in his humor and are transformed by
his love
Meditacoes Metafisicas 2015-10 autobiography
of a yogi introduces the reader to the life of
paramahansa yogananda and his encounters with
spiritual figures of both the east and west
the book begins with his childhood family life
to finding his guru to becoming a monk and



establishing his teachings of kriya yoga
meditation the book continues in 1920 when
yogananda accepts an invitation to speak in a
religious congress in boston massachusetts usa
he then travels across america lecturing and
establishing his teachings in los angeles
california in 1935 he returns to india for a
yearlong visit when he returns to america he
continues to establish his teachings including
writing this book the book is an introduction
to the methods of attaining god realization
and to the spiritual thought of the east which
had only been available to a few in 1946 the
author claims that the writing of the book was
prophesied long ago by the nineteenth century
master lahiri mahasaya
How to Awaken and Direct It 2021-01-01 a
collection of spiritual counsels and
encouragements emphasizing balanced
development of body mind and soul by a man the
brought india to the west in the 1920s and
founded the self realization fellowship in los
angeles in 1925
Conversations with Yogananda 2004-09-28 embark
on a spiritual journey with autobiography of a
yogi by paramahansa yogananda in this timeless
classic yogananda shares his life experiences
spiritual insights and encounters with various
spiritual masters offering readers a profound
exploration of the path to self realization as
the pages unfold immerse yourself in yogananda



s narrative his autobiography not only
chronicles his personal journey but also
serves as a guide to understanding the deeper
dimensions of spirituality meditation and the
quest for enlightenment autobiography of a
yogi stands as a testament to paramahansa
yogananda s ability to convey complex
spiritual concepts with clarity and warmth the
book has inspired countless individuals on
their own spiritual journeys transcending
cultural and religious boundaries now as you
delve into this spiritual masterpiece consider
this isn t just an autobiography it s a
spiritual odyssey that invites readers to
explore the realms of consciousness and the
limitless potential of the human spirit
yogananda s words resonate with timeless
wisdom offering insights that continue to
transform lives open the pages and let
autobiography of a yogi be your guide on the
path to self discovery and spiritual awakening
whether you are a seeker on the spiritual path
a curious reader exploring different
philosophies or someone looking for profound
insights into the nature of existence
yogananda s autobiography provides a
transformative and enlightening reading
experience autobiography of a yogi introduces
the reader to the life of paramahansa
yogananda and his encounters with spiritual
figures of both the east and west the book



begins with his childhood family life to
finding his guru becoming a monk and
establishing his teachings of kriya yoga
meditation the book continues in 1920 when
yogananda accepts an invitation to speak in a
religious congress in boston massachusetts usa
he then travels across america lecturing and
establishing his teachings in los angeles
california in 1935 he returns to india for a
yearlong visit when he returns to america he
continues to establish his teachings including
writing this book the book is an introduction
to the methods of attaining god realization
and to the spiritual thought of the east which
had only been available to a few in 1946 the
author claims that the writing of the book was
prophesied long ago by the nineteenth century
master lahiri mahasaya autobiography of a yogi
embark on an extraordinary spiritual journey
through the autobiography of a yogi this
spiritual memoir takes you on a transformative
exploration of yogic practices eastern
philosophy and the path to self realization
follow the captivating narrative as you
encounter yogic masters witness divine
experiences and delve into the depths of
meditation techniques gain profound insights
into the power of spiritual awakening and the
transcendental nature of existence with its
timeless wisdom and inspiring anecdotes this
book serves as a beacon of light for those



seeking spiritual enlightenment and a deeper
connection with the divine
Autobiography of a Yogi 2017-01-13 the
autobiography of paramahansa yogananda 1893
1952 details his search for a guru during
which he encountered many spiritual leaders
and world renowned scientists when it was
published in 1946 it was the first
introduction of many westerners to yoga and
meditation the famous opera singer amelita
galli curci said about the book amazing true
stories of saints and masters of india blended
with priceless superphysical information much
needed to balance the western material
efficiency with eastern spiritual efficiency
come from the vigorous pen of paramhansa
yogananda whose teachings my husband and
myself have had the pleasure of studying for
twenty years
Sayings of Paramahansa Yogananda 1980 this
galvanizing book presenting the teachings of
christ from the experience and perspective of
paramhansa yogananda one of the greatest
spiritual masters of the twentieth century
finally offers the fresh perspective on christ
s teachings for which the world has been
waiting this book presents us with an
opportunity to understand and apply the
scriptures in a more reliable way than any
other by studying under those saints who have
communed directly in deep ecstasy with christ



and god
Sayings of Paramahansa Yogananda 1980-04-01
contains selected excerpts from paramahansa
yogananda s book the second coming of christ
the resurrection of the christ within you
which book is a commentary on the new
testament gospels and noncanonical source
material focusing on the quest to uncover the
original teachings of jesus
Spiritual Journey of Paramhansa Yogananda |
Inspiring Life Story, Yoga Meditation,
Encounters with Saints, Spiritual Preceptor,
Ancient Science of Yoga, Miracles | An
Autobiography 2024-04-17 this collection of
informal counsel provides intimate glimpses
into the mind of paramahansa yogananda
acclaimed author of autobiography of a yogi in
answering the questions of those who turned to
him for guidance yogananda expressed himself
with candor spontaneity and insight he was
able to transform philosophical truths into
simple precepts for everyday living
Autobiography of a Yogi 2009-01-01
metaphysical meditations the reprint of the
original 1952 edition by paramhansa yogananda
most people want to meditate but do not know
how to do so the purpose of meditation is to
connect the little joy of the soul with the
vast joy of the spirit with focused practice
meditation is not the same as concentration
which consists in freeing the attention from



objects of distraction and focusing on one
thing at a time meditation is that special
form of concentration in which the attention
has been liberated from restlessness and is
focused on the infinite to be focused only on
god or sacred thoughts and ideas meditation
consists in certain physical psychological and
metaphysical processes by which the static of
restlessness can be removed from the body mind
and soul radios which can then be tuned in
with the infinite by calm continuous one
pointed attention the ego must be kept
connected to the spirit until they both become
merged into everlasting bliss in metaphysical
meditations paramhansa yogananda author of the
best selling spiritual classic autobiography
of a yogi gives some concrete metaphysical
methods of meditation for the student who has
already struggled through the mobs of rowdy
thoughts and crossed the portals of silence
the instructions will be found in the various
sections of the book preceding each type of
meditation prayers or demands addressed to the
divine affirmations about god and those spoken
to the individual consciousness
Revelations of Christ 2007-05-22 this is a
number one resource for anyone seeking answers
about the meaning and purpose paramahansa
yogananda explains the art of yogi and the
philosophy of life without dogmas and
doctrines in this book yogananda speaks about



the universalism of all world religions and
advises to seek answers to the eternal life
questions in a higher reality he also provides
a scientific basis for yoga and meditation
El Yoga de Jesus: Claves Para Comprender Las
Enseanzas Ocultas de Los Evangelios 2009-09 in
art of super realization initiation
paramahansa yogananda guides readers on a
profound journey of spiritual awakening and
self discovery through ancient wisdom and
practical techniques yogananda illuminates the
path to realizing one s highest potential and
experiencing the ultimate truth of existence
this transformative book offers a gateway to
inner peace divine love and the art of living
in harmony with the universe
Sayings of Paramahansa Yogananda (Estonian)
2018-07-27 in the lord s transcendent aspect
the absolute he is unreachable by human
thought but in his immanent aspect permeating
the atoms of the universal structure
externalizing himself in man and nature he is
near and approachable the refuge and redeemer
of every creature
Metaphysical Meditations 2023-01-05
autobiography of a yogi paramahansa yogananda
1946 autobiography of a yogi is an
autobiography of paramahansa yogananda january
5 1893 march 7 1952 first published in 1946
paramahansa yogananda was born as mukunda lal
ghosh in gorakhpur india into a bengali hindu



family autobiography of a yogi introduces the
reader to the life of paramahansa yogananda
and his encounters with spiritual figures of
both the eastern and the western world the
book begins with his childhood family life to
finding his guru to becoming a monk and
establishing his teachings of kriya yoga
meditation the book continues in 1920 when
yogananda accepts an invitation to speak in a
religious congress in boston massachusetts usa
he then travels across america lecturing and
establishing his teachings in los angeles
california in 1935 he returns to india for a
yearlong visit when he returns to america he
continues to establish his teachings including
writing this book the book is an introduction
to the methods of attaining god realization
and to the spiritual wisdom of the east which
had only been available to a few in 1946 the
author claims that the writing of the book was
prophesied long ago by the nineteenth century
master lahiri mahasaya paramguru of yogananda
also known as the yogiraj and kashi baba
before becoming a yogi lahiri mahasaya s
actual name was shyama charan lahiri it has
been in print for seventy years and translated
into over fifty languages by self realization
fellowship it has been highly acclaimed as a
spiritual classic including being designated
by philip zaleski while he was under the
auspices of harpercollins publishers as one of



the 100 most important spiritual books of the
20th century it is included in the book 50
spiritual classics timeless wisdom from 50
great books of inner discovery enlightenment
and purpose by tom butler bowdon according to
project gutenberg the first edition is in
public domain and at least five publishers are
reprinting it and four post it free for online
reading the autobiography of a yogi takes the
reader on a journey into the spiritual
adventures of paramahansa yogananda the book
begins by describing yogananda s childhood
family life to his search for his guru swami
sri yukteswar giri to the establishment of his
first school yogoda satsanga brahmacharya
vidyalaya to his journey to america where he
lectured to thousands established self
realization fellowship and visited with luther
burbank a renowned botanist to whom this book
is dedicated
Paramahansa Yogananda as I Knew Him 2006
designated one of the 100 most important
spiritual books of the 20th century here is a
verbatim reprinting of the 1946 first edition
with all its inherent power intact read about
real life saints and masters how yogis perform
miracles the science of kriya yoga and much
more
The Science of Religion 2023-11-23 the family
and the early life of paramahansa yogananda
Art of Super-Realization 1952 kriya yoga is an



instrument through which human evolution can
be quickened learn the essence of this
spiritual science from its greatest proponent
paramhansa yogananda in his own words heed his
vibrant call awaken arise from dreams of
littleness to the realization of the vastness
within you a compilation and selection of the
original writings of the a spiritual master
whose life work was to spend over 30 years in
the west as the fountain of life from which
countless have drunk this volume consists of
the complete 1925 versions of the science of
religion and songs of the soul as well as
critical excerpts from the 1946 1st edition of
the autobiography of a yogi included are also
other excerpts from his writings in the 1920 s
which are still helpful to the spiritual
seekers of the world
Whispers from Eternity 2020-10-28 in this
classic spiritual guide paramahansa yogananda
dispels the myth that god is beyond our reach
he points out that it is not only possible to
talk with god but to receive definite
responses to our prayers defining the lord as
both the transcendent universal spirit and the
intimately personal father mother friend and
lover of all he helps us to realize how close
that infinite and all loving being is to each
one of us he also explains how we can make our
prayers so powerful and persuasive that they
will bring a tangible response how you can



talk with god is a favorite of spiritual
seekers around the world showing readers how
to pray with greater intimacy to create a deep
and fulfilling personal relationship with the
divine this is a book to keep by the bedside
discovering with each reading new gems of
inspiration and wisdom read less
Autobiography of a Yogi 1995 this collection
of informal counsel provides intimate glimpses
into the mind of paramahansa yogananda
acclaimed author of autobiography of a yogi in
answering the questions of those who turned to
him for guidance yogananda expressed himself
with candor spontaneity and insight he was
able to transform philosophical truths into
simple precepts for everyday living
Autobiography of a Yogi 1980 autobiography of
a yogi is an eloquently written story of an
extraordinary life and an inspiring meditation
on the art of yoga written decades ago this
poignant autobiography still has ample vigor
and relevance in today s world
Mejda 2006-01 paramahansa yogananda s
collected talks and essays present in depth
discussions of the fast range of inspiring and
universal truths that have captivated millions
in his autobiography of a yogi readers will
find these talks alive with the unique blend
of all embracing wisdom encouragement and love
for humanity that have made the author one of
our era s most revered and trusted guides to



the spiritual life in this anthology of talks
paramahansa yogananda speaks to the deepest
needs of the human heart and soul he shows how
we can meet the daily challenges to our
physical psychological emotional and spiritual
well being by awakening our divine nature the
neglected reality at the core of our being the
practical how to live talks in this volume
show how each of us can discover the limitless
inner resources already present within our
souls and bring greater harmony to ourselves
our families our communities our world topics
include how to cultivate divine love do souls
reincarnate how to free yourself from bad
habits the yoga art of overcoming mortal
consciousness and death practicing religion
scientifically
The Essence of Kriya Yoga 2023-08-03 this
collection of informal counsel provides
intimate glimpses into the mind of paramahansa
yogananda acclaimed author of autobiography of
a yogi in answering the questions of those who
turned to him for guidance yogananda expressed
himself with candor spontaneity and insight he
was able to transform philosophical truths
into simple precepts for everyday living
How You Can Talk With God 2015-02-20 this
collection of informal counsel provides
intimate glimpses into the mind of paramahansa
yogananda acclaimed author of autobiography of
a yogi in answering the questions of those who



turned to him for guidance yogananda expressed
himself with candor spontaneity and insight he
was able to transform philosophical truths
into simple precepts for everyday living
Sayings of Paramahansa Yogananda (Norwegian)
2013-07-01 the science of religion the
autobiography of swami yogananda by
paramahansa yogananda is a profound
exploration of spirituality blending personal
experiences philosophical insights and
teachings from the ancient wisdom of yoga in
this autobiography yogananda takes readers on
a transformative journey sharing his spiritual
encounters inner realizations and the
universal principles that underpin the science
of religion through his profound wisdom and
engaging storytelling yogananda offers a guide
to spiritual awakening and self realization
key aspects of the book the science of
religion the autobiography of swami yogananda
personal spiritual journey yogananda s
autobiography provides a captivating account
of his own spiritual journey from his early
encounters with spiritual masters to his quest
for self realization he shares his profound
experiences challenges and inner
transformations offering readers an intimate
glimpse into the life of a yogi through his
personal narrative yogananda inspires and
guides readers on their own spiritual paths
imparting wisdom and practical insights for



spiritual growth integration of science and
spirituality yogananda presents a unique
perspective on religion by bridging the gap
between science and spirituality he highlights
the universal principles that govern both the
material and spiritual realms revealing the
inherent harmony between scientific inquiry
and religious teachings yogananda s emphasis
on the scientific aspect of spirituality makes
this book accessible to readers who seek a
rational understanding of religious
experiences and seek to reconcile science with
their spiritual inclinations practical
teachings and universal wisdom embedded within
the autobiography are profound teachings and
practical techniques for spiritual growth
yogananda shares timeless wisdom from the
science of yoga including meditation practices
techniques for self realization and principles
for harmonious living his teachings emphasize
the universality of spiritual truths
transcending religious boundaries and offering
insights that can be applied by individuals
from diverse backgrounds paramahansa yogananda
a renowned spiritual teacher and founder of
self realization fellowship offers profound
insights into the science of religion in his
autobiography the science of religion the
autobiography of swami yogananda this book
showcases yogananda s deep spiritual wisdom
his transformative journey and his commitment



to bridging the gap between science and
spirituality yogananda s teachings continue to
resonate with readers worldwide inspiring them
to explore the depths of their own
spirituality and discover the underlying
principles that unite humanity in its search
for meaning and self realization his impact on
the field of spirituality and his contribution
to the integration of science and religion
make him a revered figure in the realm of
spiritual literature
Autobiography of a Yogi 1986 this book is an
early collection of reminiscences of wisdom
and wit of the great kriya yoga master
paramhansa yogananda the book was abandoned by
self realization fellowship publishers after
they dismissed its author bro kriyananda from
the organization out of publication now for 39
years at a minimum and also abandoned by
kriyananda s publishers ananda publishing the
editor is happy to make this wonderful book
available once again to a world wide audience
The Divine Romance 2021-07-22 mind body spirit
Sayings of Paramahansa Yogananda (Bulgarian)
2020-05-22 an amplification of paramahansa
yogananda s 1920 maiden speech in america
given at the international congress of
religious liberals in boston with penetrating
logic yogananda reveals the spiritual yearning
that lies behind all human striving
fulfillment of that ultimate longing for



transcendence he explains is attainable
through a science as universal and practical
as the sciences on which we rely for material
knowledge and attainments
Sayings of Paramahansa Yogananda (Romanian)
2021-01-01 the autobiography of yogi the book
is of paramahansa yogananda s remarkable life
story that opens our minds to the joys the
boundless beauty and the unending
possibilities of every living being the book
narrates about the world of yogis and saints
science and miracles death and rebirth also
reveals the deepest secrets of life and of
this world it emphasizes the value of kriya
yoga and a life of self respect calmness
determination simple diet and regular exercise
a complete study of the science of kriya yoga
which is a simple psychophysiological method
by which the human blood is decarbonized and
recharged with oxygen it helps the people to
nurture their spiritual growth and awaken to
self and god realization a book that opens
windows of the mind and spirit india journal
The Science Of Religion 2015-12-01 the main
text is from the film s script with
supplementary information regarding the life
and teachings of paramahansa yogananda and the
history of kriya yoga
Stories of Mukunda 2009 as a young man
paramahansa yogananda embarked on a quest to
find his spiritual master which he did in the



form of swami sri yukteswar together they
achieved a oneness of silence words seemed the
rankest superfluities a mixture of biography
and scholarly reflections on the deepest
mysteries of life this is the classic text
which introduced millions in the west to the
teachings of meditation and kriya yoga
The New Path 1982
The Science of Religion 2019
The Autobiography of a Yogi 2015
Awake 2008
The Essence Of Self-Realization: The Wisdom Of
Paramhansa Yogananda 2008
Paramahansa Yogananda: As I Knew Him
2016-07-29
The Autobiography of a Yogi
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